
Public Hearing 
March 26, 2024 
 
The Board of Directors of the Louisa-Muscatine CSD met in Special session on Tuesday, March 26, 2024 beginning at 4:00 p.m. 
Board members present included Scott Wilson, Carol Whittaker, Jeff Riggan, Matt McCleary and Bryce Hoben. Also present was 
Supt. Mike Van Sickle. 

Opening Statement Board President 
Board President Scott Wilson read an opening statement. 
 
Receive Public Comment 
The board received public comment. Mandy Heather stated that her property taxes have went up over a $1,000 and 
home values have increased 22%. She wanted us to take that into account when setting the rates. 
 
Adjournment 
Whittaker moved and Riggan seconded to adjourn the meeting at 4:06 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
____________________________________ 
Scott Wilson, President 
 
___________________________________ 
Charles Domer, Secretary 


